
LEGAL NOTICE

Pursuant to Section 51 of Chapter
127 of the Acts of 1999, the Wakefield
Retirement Board does hereby give
notice to the citizens of Wakefield of
this Board’s intention to grant an
additional cost of living increase for
FY 2018 to those retired members of
the Wakefield Retirement system.
The matter will be taken up at the
Board’s meeting on April 20, 2017 at
8:00 a.m. in the Selectmen’s
Conference Room located on the
second floor of Town Hall.  All those
wishing to be heard on the matter
should attend the meeting or
express your opinion to the chair-
man prior to that date.
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